
U7 OUTDOOR
Born 2017-2018

$125.00 

Season Dates

Tentative Start: May 2024
Tentative End: June 2024

Playing Dates
Mondays and Wednesdays

1830-1930

Playing Format
1 practice a week

1 game a week

Equipment Needed

- Running shoes or cleats 
-Shin Guards (worn under the
socks
-Shorts
-Labeled Waterbottle

Volunteer Coaches

Season is run 100% by
Volunteer Coaches

If you are interested in
Coaching please register on
our website

If you need more information
please contact us

Locations

Morinville Soccer Fields

Coach Support
Coach's Clinics: 

TBD

Coach Resources Provided



U3 OUTDOOR
Born 2021

$95.00

Season Dates

Tentative Start: May 2024
Tentative End: June 2024

Playing Dates
Mondays and Wednesdays

18:00-18:45

Playing Format
U3 Grassroots is a station

based, back to basics soccer
skills and drills. 

Equipment Needed

- Running shoes 
-Shin Guards (worn under the
socks
-Shorts
-Labeled Waterbottle

Volunteer Coaches

Season is run 100% by
Volunteer Coaches

If you are interested in
Coaching please register on
our website

If you need more information
please contact us

Locations

Morinville Soccer Fields

Coach Support
Coach's Clinics: 

TBD

Coach Resources Provided



U5 OUTDOOR
Born 2019-2020

$100.00

Season Dates

Tentative Start: May 2024
Tentative End: June 2024

Playing Dates
Tuesdays and Thursdays

18:00-18:45

Playing Format
U5 Grassroots is a station

based, back to basics soccer
skills and drills. 

Equipment Needed

- Running shoes 
-Shin Guards (worn under the
socks
-Shorts
-Labeled Waterbottle

Volunteer Coaches

Season is run 100% by
Volunteer Coaches

If you are interested in
Coaching please register on
our website

If you need more information
please contact us

Locations

Morinville Soccer Fields

Coach Support
Coach's Clinics: 

TBD

Coach Resources Provided



U9 OUTDOOR
Born 2015-2016

$150.00 

Season Dates

Tentative Start: May 2024
Tentative End: June 2024

Playing Dates
Tuesdays and Thursdays

18:30-19:30

Playing Format
1 practice a week

1 game a week

Equipment Needed

- soccer cleats highly
recommended
-Shin Guards (worn under the
socks
-Shorts
-Labeled Waterbottle

Volunteer Coaches

Season is run 100% by
Volunteer Coaches

If you are interested in
Coaching please register on
our website

If you need more information
please contact :
U9_director@morinvilleminorsoccer.ca

Locations

Morinville Soccer Fields

Coach Support
Coach's Clinics: 

TBD

Coach Resources Provided



U11 OUTDOOR
Born 2013-2014

$225.00 

Season Dates

Tentative Start: May 2024
Tentative End: June 2024

Playing Dates
TBD By Tricountry Soccer

Playing Format
1 practice a week

1 game a week

Equipment Needed

- soccer cleats 
-Shin Guards (worn under the
socks
-Shorts
-Labeled Waterbottle

Volunteer Coaches

Season is run 100% by
Volunteer Coaches

If you are interested in
Coaching please register on
our website

If you need more information
please contact us

Locations
Practices in Morinville

Games: TBD

Coach Support
Coach's Clinics: 

TBD

Coach Resources Provided



U13 OUTDOOR
Born 2011-2012

$250.00 

Season Dates

Tentative Start: May 2024
Tentative End: June 2024

Playing Dates
TBD By Tricountry Soccer

Playing Format
1 practice a week

1 game a week

Equipment Needed

- soccer cleats 
-Shin Guards (worn under the
socks
-Shorts
-Labeled Waterbottle

Volunteer Coaches

Season is run 100% by
Volunteer Coaches

If you are interested in
Coaching please register on
our website

If you need more information
please contact us

Locations
Practices in Morinville

Games: TBD

Coach Support
Coach's Clinics: 

TBD

Coach Resources Provided



U15 OUTDOOR
Born 2009-2010

$250.00 

Season Dates

Tentative Start: May 2024
Tentative End: June 2024

Playing Dates
TBD By Tricountry Soccer

Playing Format
1 practice a week

1 game a week

Equipment Needed

- soccer cleats 
-Shin Guards (worn under the
socks
-Shorts
-Labeled Waterbottle

Volunteer Coaches

Season is run 100% by
Volunteer Coaches

If you are interested in
Coaching please register on
our website

If you need more information
please contact us

Locations
Practices in Morinville

Games: TBD

Coach Support
Coach's Clinics: 

TBD

Coach Resources Provided


